
 

6th July 2021. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Clarification to rumour. 
 
This is in reference to few communications received by the Company from the Investors seeking 
certain clarification about circulating rumours regarding large group acquiring controlling interest in 
the Company. 
 
With reference to the same, we hereby clarify that the rumour about any large group acquiring 
controlling stake in the Company is speculative and baseless.  
 
Needless to reiterate that our policy is to not to comment on what is market rumour and speculation. 
 
This is for your information as also for the information of the shareholders, your members and the 
public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 

 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
 


